
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

       Gloucester Public School Newsletter     
Opportunity  -  Innovation  -  Excellence 

 
  Find us at:   45 Hume Street, Gloucester 2422   
                     Tel: 6558 1303       Email: gloucester-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
        www.gloucester-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 4 Week 1   This week’s expectation: Wear full school uniform with pride   Tuesday 10 October 2023 

 

Dates to Remember 
 
23/10  P&C Meeting 
27/10  Family Breakfast 
3/11   Kinder Excursion 
3/11   Stage 1 Excursion 
7/11   Stage 2 Excursion 
6/12   Presentation Night 6pm 
12/12  Year 6 Farewell 
  
 
10/11 Information Session 

for Kinder 2024 
Parents/Carers 

10/11 Smoothstart for  
          Kinder students 
17/11 Smoothstart for 
          Kinder students 
24/11 Smoothstart for 
          Kinder students 
 
Canteen Days: Monday 
         Wednesday 
             Friday 
 
Uniform Shop is open  
Friday mornings 8.30am – 
9.30am Weeks 1,3,5,7,9. 
(EFTPOS or Cash)  
 
Please check our SkoolBag 
App (now known as ‘Audiri’) 
for updates daily. 
This is the easiest way to 
stay up-to-date with 
school events, last minute 
notices, newsletters and all 
school communications. 

1. Download the app 
2. Create an account 
3. Add our school  

 

  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

http://www.gloucester-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 
 
 
 
Year 5 Parent/Carers - Year 6 Farewell meeting reminder 

 
 
Our second mee�ng to begin coordina�ng the Year 6 Farewell will be held this a�ernoon 
in Mrs McLeod’s classroom (the Stage 3 classroom closest to the hall) at 3.15pm. We hope 
to see as many of you as possible to make this event as successful as it can be.                                                                                                                                          
Mr Rod Maggs – Assistant Principal – Stage 3 

 
 
 

 
Year 5 Students – Applica�on for Selec�ve High School Placement in 2025 

A note was sent home today to all parents/carers of Year 5 students with details on how to apply for a Selec�ve High 
School placement in Year 7 in 2025. 

It is important to note that this process opened yesterday 9 October and will close on 20 November 2023. 

If you feel your child may be suited to such a placement, it is highly recommended that you discuss this with your 
child’s class teacher or myself for further informa�on regarding their suitability. 

This is an excellent opportunity for our high performing students to extend their learning opportuni�es as they head 
into Year 7. 

Mr Rod Maggs 

Assistant Principal – Stage 3 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expectation Awards: 
 

Harrison Leitch 
Miah Byrne 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 
 
 

Thank you to ALL the students who got involved with Jump Rope for Heart!  

A huge thank you for the effort skipping and fundraising for the Jump Rope for Heart 
program last term. So far, we have raised an incredible $8503.00. This money will all go 
towards vital heart research and education programs. We are yet 

We’ve loved seeing so many smiling faces skipping on the playground and in sports 
lessons. Our Jump Off Day was an enormous success, you can see a few action photos 
from the day below.  

Here’s our school online leaderboard, congratulations to our top fundraisers! Keep up the skipping and thanks 
again for the hard work!  

1. Isabella Coulter - $411.82 

2. Spencer Galvin - $411.64 

3. Isobel Morrison - $359.47 

4. Alana Sweeny - $337.12 

Keep up the skipping and thanks again for the hard work!   

Melissa Seale, Eve Green, and Lauren Munn - JRFH Coordinators 
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